



Salford RLFC Supporters' Trust

Board Meeting Summary

4th February 2019 – Agecroft Fire Station

Present – Dave Campbell (DC), Phill Dunning (PD), Carole Wallwork (CW), Graham Jones (GJ), Liz Wright (LW), Pete Brady (PB)

Apologies - Dennis Riley (DR), Paul Whiteside (PW), Michael Ryan (MR), John Shore (SH), Nicola Keenan (NK)

- Chairman's Update:
 - DC gave a summary of the AGM.
 - Community Ownership
 - DC gave an update on discussions with the Club and Supporters' Direct around Community Ownership models. The work carried out by SD has hit an impasse. DC to discuss with SD what the outstanding issues are.
 - Priorities for 2019
 - Monthly Newsletter which CW is going to Produce and distribute.
 - Increase Volunteer Basis.
 - Events to be explored at next meeting due to low attendees.
 - First board meeting on the road to be held on 25TH February - location TBC.
- 2019 Calendar of Events
 - There was a suggested list of events discussed, but will be properly discuss at the next Meeting with DR and NK involved.
- Transport Update
 - RD1 Is the same as Last year
 - RD2 Is a minibus due to limited numbers, but will be reviewed if interest increases.
- Junior Membership
 - GJ updated on the discussions held with SRD regarding getting the scheme up and running
- Membership Update



GJ discussed the latest membership figures. Hopefully the new season will see more renewals to support the work of the ST - a membership table will run on match days in the 1873 suite and the West Stand concourse.

- Meeting Closed at 7.45pm